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Editorial 

Expansion of the Perspective Series 
In 1980 this Journal initiated the Perspectives series. Articles in this series are 

written by experts who present their perspective of emerging or active areas of research 
that affect the practice of medicinal chemistry. Since its inception, the Journal has 
averaged five or six Perspectives per year. 

The impact of new technologies on medicinal chemistry has led to an expansion of 
this discipline over the last 12 years. In order to be responsive to scientists who have 
a more pressing need to appreciate how these technologies impact upon their own 
specialty areas in medicinal chemistry, we are increasing the scope and number of 
Perspectives in 1993. Our target is 18-24 Perspectives per year by the end of 1994. 
The new Editor, Dr. Michael Williams, is directing this initiative. While he will solicit 
the majority of Perspectives published in the Journal, we encourage our readership 
to suggest both topics and authors for this series. 

Philip S. Portoghese, Editor-in-Chief 
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